Circular No. 20036
29" December, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In-person Classes for S6 after Christmas Holidays

The Education Bureau (EDB) has announced that schools will further suspend in-person classes and
school activities after the end of the scheduled Christmas holidays until 10t January, 2021. Besides,
similar to the arrangements before the Christmas holidays, schools can arrange S6 classes to return

to schools to attend lessons to prepare for the public examinations.

The school will continue to arrange S6 students to attend in-person lessons on a half-day basis after
the Christmas holidays.

The school will ensure a clean and hygienic environment and adhere to all the related health
protection measures to safeguard the health and well-being of students and staff.

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175.

Yours faithfully,

Lee Ting Leung
Principal
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